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Notice  
 
Canadian University of Bangladesh (CUB) will remain closed from 07 April 

2024 to 14 April 2024 on account of Shab-E-Qadr, Eid-ul-Fitr and Pahela 

Boishakh.  

 

However, it has been decided that the classes of 08 April 2024 will be 

conducted online. Faculty members are requested to respond accordingly.  
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